
A Message from the
Tri County Planning Committee

On behalf of Woodbine Swim Club, it is our pleasure to
welcome all of the swimmers, coaches, officials and
parents to the 67th Annual Burt German Tri-County
Swimming Championships.

Tri-County is unique in that it is one of the largest sporting events in the South Jersey area. It
showcases the accomplishments of swimmers from 34 clubs across the Burlington, Camden
and Gloucester County areas. It is especially special since Woodbine is known as “The Club
Built by Burt”.

This year marks the largest field that Tri County has ever produced, with more than 1,400
swimmers competing. This is an amazing accomplishment from those swimmers and their
coaches! You have worked incredibly hard to get here and we are sure that your dedication,
work-ethic and sportsmanship will be on display over the next couple of days.

To all of the parents, it seems as though our start times come earlier and earlier with each
passing Saturday in the Summer and you always show up for your kids. We appreciate you
sitting in some of the hottest summer days we have seen! Your dedication and commitment to
swim shows up in the pool and is evidenced by the achievements of your swimmers.

We would like to thank our membership for stepping up to help support an undertaking that has
been several years in the planning. We are grateful for the time and dedication of so many of
the members and who have given countless hours to ensure that this is a successful event.

Special thank you to our Board and Tri County Committee for their time and dedication to “The
Woodbine” and to our sponsors for their support of this event. The transformation of the club
has been a huge undertaking and we are so very proud of the end result.

We hope that you enjoy our club and have a great weekend at the 67th Annual Burt German
Swimming Championships.

Best of luck swimmers!

Brian Barry
Chair of the Tri County Planning Committee


